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We hope you had a Great Week. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the Parents/Grandparents/Carers and Friends of Holly Grove who turned up and 

supported our Easter Fair.  

We raised over £700 so thank you for your support, we can't run these events without your help.  

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  

 

School reopens Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 

                    Have a Great Easter! 

AUTISM ACCEPTANCE WEEK 2022 

Well Done to all the children who took part in the Super 60 Challenge, raising money for the 

‘National Autistic Society’ and for wearing rainbow colours today to mark the 

end of Autism Acceptance Week. A Special Thank you to Madeline Taylor who 

has been making Autism pin badges for us, they are amazing. 

We have raised an amazing amount so far and have been overwhelmed by your 

generosity.  We will update you with the final amount raised after the holidays. 

 A huge thank you for all your kind donations. 

 
OUR ANNUAL EGG ROLLING 

COMPETITION 



Aisling’s Class - Freya and Eva 

Samantha’s Class – Essa  

Laura’s Class –Talha 

Libby’s Class– Jacob 

Rebecca’s Class - Ted 

Danielle’s Class - Oakli-Rose 

Julie’s Class –Scott 

   Connor’s Class - Jayden 

Alison’s Class - Julian 

Jack’s Class - Ryleigh 

 

         

 

 

   

Staff -  Lizzy, Trish, Shawnela, Connor.M, Charlene 

Children - Nestee, Jacob.B, Stanley.R 

Marcus.R 

  

Holly is our staff member of the week for  

working so hard in the school office and for 

always having a smile on her face. 

Well Done Holly!  

  

Holly Grove Heroes 

HAPPY EASTER! 

  

Katie is our staff member of the week for all 

her hard work, organising a wonderful Easter 

Fair 

Well done Katie!  

 

 

We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

Sadly, we have to say ‘Goodbye’ to 3 of our much loved 

members of Holly Grove staff, who have been with us 

for many years.  We would like to wish Fiona a      

wonderful, relaxing Retirement.  

We would also like to wish Tracey and Keeley all the 

best in their new careers and hope you all pop back to 

visit us soon. 

Giddy Kippers Party and Play 

Centre 




